
 

  

 
7th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Limehurst Academy is supporting BBC’s Children in Need appeal on Friday 17th November 2017.  This year, the theme 
is ‘Spotacular’ allowing students and staff to have fun whist raising money to help make a real difference to the lives 
of disadvantaged children all across the UK.  
 
Students will not be expected to wear school uniform on the day, but for £1.00 will be allowed to wear something 
spotty or sensible non-school uniform.  As normal lessons will still be taking place, can you remind students to bring 
all the equipment they may need, including PE kit. We would ask that students do not come to school inappropriately 
dressed or displaying any offensive slogans.   
 
Throughout the day there will be collection boxes in circulation and as you can see below, there are lots of activities 
arranged and we hope to raise as much money as possible for this worthy cause.   
  
I hope that your child enjoys supporting this charity as we all do our bit to help make Children in Need 2017 a great 
success.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs W Tyler                              Miss L Clarke 
Teaching Assistant/KSL Assistant Teaching Assistant/KSL Assistant 
 
 

Limehurst – Children in Need  

Friday 17th November 2017  

•  Non school uniform or wear something spotty  

•  Cake sale  

•  Name the bear  

•  Buy a wristband or keyring 

•  Guess the number of sweets in the jar   
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